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Item 10 (i) 

Author 
 

Theresa Goss 

Title of Report 
 

Traffic Calming 

Summary 
 

To receive a report on the traffic calming project in the village. 

Recommendation 
 

To note the report. 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

To improve road safety and reduce speeding in the village. 

Impact on Budget The project is funded by Section 106 monies and Oxfordshire County 
Council and also ring fenced funds in the PC’s budget, if they are 
required. 
 

Risks 
 

Increased traffic accidents if no measures were implemented. 

 Background Since the last meeting of the Parish Council, the County Council has 
agreed that the installation of the chicanes on Berry Hill Road and Milton 
Road can go ahead.  This should start in March/early April 2021. 
 
The Community Speed Watch had been paused because there was an 
issue with the camera.  However this has been resolved and Community 
Speedwatch will be commencing again soon.  Councillor Stephen Walsh 
is the new lead for the Scheme. 
 
New volunteers from the community are always welcome. 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

Parish Council Minutes. 
 
Environment Committee Minutes. 

 


